
 

 
 

SUPERDRUG LAUNCHES ‘QUIET SHOPPING HOUR’ 
 

Throughout December, Superdrug is announcing the introduction of ‘quiet hour’ in 
every store nationwide each Sunday 

 
 

With increased footfall during the lead up to Christmas, Superdrug is continuing to 
improve shopping experiences for all customers by ensuring those with additional 
needs feel comfortable in stores and are able to shop in a more suitable 
environment.  
 
Starting from the 5th of December, the first hour every Superdrug store is open on 
Sundays is now a designated quiet hour. This will create a safer and more inclusive 
shopping experience for customers who may need a quieter, calmer environment to 
shop in. Loud and busy environments may be challenging for some individuals in 
Superdrug’s shopper community, especially those who are autistic or neuro diverse. 
The introduction of this initiative ensures that autistic and other neuro diverse 
customers, inclusive of anyone else who would feel more comfortable with a quieter 
shopping experience (such as those who might be nervous about visiting the high 
street during Covid), can visit their local Superdrug during this hour. 
 
The store radio will be turned off, and staff will be mindful of noise (for instance, 
considering the volume when communicating to colleagues, or arriving or shifts). 
Where possible, some stores may be offering a quiet room, allowing people the time 
and space time to process information in a less stimulating environment. This will 
ensure that all shoppers during this time will enjoy a quieter shopping experience 
instore. Superdrug liaised closely with the disability network steering group internally 
on this initiative, working to continue to improve the accessibility of Superdrug for 
customers and team.  
 
Superdrug is bringing in the Quiet Hour initiative as an extension of the retailer’s Be 
Kind Shop Kind campaign which launched in 2020, continuing to make stores a safe 
and enjoyable environment for all.  
 

#BeKindShopKind 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Notes to editor:  

 
 
Superdrug offers the best in trending beauty brands, everyday personal care and essential health 
products. With over 830 stores across the UK and Ireland, Superdrug brings the best in accessible 
beauty and health to the high street and online.  
 
Superdrug shoppers can locate their nearest store by visiting the store finder on superdrug.com. 
 
For further information please contact the Superdrug press office at Mind+Matter on 01273 712000 or 
email superdrug-mindplusmatter@ashfieldhealth.com. 
 
 
About A.S. Watson Group: 

 

Established in Hong Kong in 1841, A.S. Watson Group is the world’s largest international health and 

beauty retailer operating over 16,100 stores under 12 retail brands in 27 markets, with over 140,000 

employees worldwide. For the fiscal year 2020, A.S. Watson Group recorded revenue of US$20.6 

billion. Every year, we are serving over 5.9 billion shoppers via our O+O (Offline plus Online) platforms, 

providing tech-enabled retail experience to customers offline and online.  

 

A.S. Watson Group is also a member of the world-renowned multinational conglomerate CK Hutchison 

Holdings Limited, which has four core businesses ‐ ports and related services, retail, infrastructure and 

telecommunications in over 50 countries. 

 

Please visit www.aswatson.com for more information. 
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